



Moorpark Junior School,
Park Road,
Burslem,
Stoke-on-Trent,
Staffordshire,
ST6 1EL.
01782 234440
moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk

Dear Parents and carers of children in Year 3,

This half term our children have focused on the History topic of Stoneage. From this, the children have learnt how people lived in the Stoneage.

As part of this topic, we have arranged for a full day workshop to really immerse the children in their learning and to appreciate just how hard it was "to be a Stoneage person". This will be for the full school day and will take place on **Tuesday**, 8th **November 2022**. This event will be the equivalent of taking our children on an educational visit, the education workshop group are bringing the experience into school rather than us visiting them. We are really looking forward to this event and feel the children will get so much real life experience from it. They will have the opportunities to explore Stoneage artefacts and work alongside a real life Stoneage man to understand what life was like millions of years ago.

We are sure you will agree that this will be an amazing day for the children and hopefully one they will talk about for a long time. As a result of this, we are asking for a voluntary donation of £7.00 towards the cost of this event, as the school will still be charged for the educational visit. The donation will need to be paid for via Parentpay. If you would prefer to pay via Paypoint then please take the barcode at the bottom of this letter to your nearest outlet to make the payment. Please note this barcode is for this workshop only, a different barcode is provided for every payment item i.e. each trip, which is unique to your child's account

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this event, please contact your child's class teacher in the first instance.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Baggerley, Mrs Rodgers & the Year 3 team.











